
Clear Creek Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes 

September 8, 2010 
  

 

President:  Rhonda Cook – Called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm 

Vice President:  Michelle McNeil – present 

Secretary:   

Treasurer:  Judy Simonson– present 

Others Present: David Schuessler, Stephan Andrade, Catalina Acosta, Caitlyn Dykstra, Rebecca 

Shrader, Mahrisa Shrader, Conradt Fredell, Brian Inman, Chris Colle, Kay Bohan, Angie 

Thoennes, Jennie Vieweg 

Minutes 

 

Tabled 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 

Budget 2010-2011:  Judy Simonson presented the 2010-2011 Draft Budget.  Discussion:  

Increase Ski Team  $3000 for HS equipment/fees, $1000 for MS equipment and fees, Middle 

School Planners $500, $3000 for prom and homecoming, Donation to the Mill Levy Effort of 

$500, Show choir uniforms $2700, Cardio weight room equipment was reduced. 

. 

Fund Requests 

Discussion was included with the Budget 

 

Race Wrap-up 

Income from the race was approx. $100,000!  Somewhere between 300-400 racers were a no 

show.  It was suggested that a radio and/or lanyard (with all staff phone#) should be present at 

the T-shirt Table.  Next year, the hope is that the approx. $36,000 in expenses will be covered by 

sponsorships. 

 

 

Old Business 
Officers for 2010-2011:  Secretary position still needs to be filled 

Meeting Calendar: 

10/13/10, 11/10/10, 1/12/11, 3/9/11, 4/13/11 and 5/4/11 

Meetings are held on the 2
nd

 Wed at 6:30 p.m. 

 

New Business 

Membership:  up this year – it was suggested that we add the membership form to the 

sports packets. 

 

Concessions: The goal with the new “system” would be consistency in concessions; 

product and price.  Booster would set up the “bank” of products and replenish as 

necessary.  Concession sponsors would keep an inventory of what the sold, re-pay the 

Booster (at cost) for products used and keep the profit. 

  



Newspaper articles:  Rhonda is going to talk to the papers to get more coverage of 

HS/MS Events 

 

Website/Email:  Would like to set up similar to the website for the race.  Mark Feller may 

be interested in helping. 

 

Long Term Goals 

Baseball field needs improvements, would like to see an outdoor concession stand at the school.  

Conversation needs to be started with the Superintendent and a committee should be formed for 

Capital Projects.  

 

Next Meeting 

 

The next meeting will October 13, 2010 at the HS/MS Media Center. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 pm 


